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Theme: 
Pets 

 

Introductions: 
Story #2 

 
Bits: 

Mammals 
 

Vocabulary: 
Kind – gentle, generous or friendly 

 
Manners: 

Say please and thank you 
 

Fable: 
The Lion and the Mouse 

 
Moral: 

Sometimes we can help, even if we are small. 
 

Language: 
Story #2 will be introduced this week.  Those who have taken story #1 home will be working on story #2.  I will 
continue to work with the children who have not taken story #1 home.  We will also continue to talk about our 
pets.  Please bring in any books that talk about pets or that has pets in them.  New finger plays will be learned 
this week.  This is the last week to bring in a picture of your pet.  Show-n-tell will be on Friday, please bring in a 

picture of your pet or something you would like to have as a pet. 
 

Craft & Writing: 
This week we will continue to work on papers that reinforce our theme of pets.  The children will continue to 
trace the letters Gg and Hh and matching of the shapes circle, square, triangle and rectangle.  Papers that will 

teach largest to smallest and what’s wrong with this picture will be done to wrap up this week.   
 
 

Concept: 
This week the children will be working on compare and contrast.  Please send in one of each to share with the 
class in a zip lock baggie with your child’s name on it.  (Example: shoe/sock)  The children will be introduced to 
the balance scale.  We will be working as a group to talk about how some things are heavy and some are light. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=pet+clip+art&qpvt=pet+clip+art&FORM=IGRE#view=detail&id=B93C54B6CD1413CAC0BD2AD9F1B835ECF152BAA0&selectedIndex=68


 
Motor: 

This week the children will be using the balance beam.  Our week will wrap up by doing an obstacle course 
using the balance beam and other motor equipment introduced.  We will continue to go outside weather 

permitting, so please make sure your child is dressed for the weather. 
 

Mascot: 
Joey Zambrano 

 
Student of the Week: 

Laith Zayyad 
 

Reminders: 

 Show-n-tell is on Friday, November 5th – Pets – Bring in a picture of your pet or something you would 
like to have as a pet. 

  

 The school will be closed on Thursday, November 22nd & Friday, November 23rd for the Thanksgiving 
holiday.  Full tuition is due and no switching of days. 

 
 

Have a Great Week! 
 Mrs. Mary Ann & Mrs. Summer 

 
 

 
 

The Puppy Chased a Sunbeam 
The puppy chased the sunbeam 

All around the house 
He thought it was a bee 

Or a little mouse 
He thought it was a spider 

On a silver string 
He thought it was a butterfly 

Or some such flying thing 
He thought, but oh I cannot tell you 

Half the things he thought 
As he chased the sparkling sunbeam 

Which would not be caught!! 


